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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I ask you to reject this bill which seeks to allow abortion to term. I strongly believe that a
 baby is a living human being from the moment of conception and the fact that babies can
 be kept alive when born very early surely indicates this. Can they be "not human’ because
 they are in the womb, but the same aged baby out of the womb is ‘human’?
 
Sincerely,
 
Roslyn Grant.
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